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Comments on Budd Inlet Sediments Comment Period 

I write to seek action by DOE seeking revisions to the Port of Olympia's clean up plan,
-1-Amendment to the 2008 Agreed Order.-1- The Port plan does not reflect best available science.
To do so requires at least these changes: 

1. Require multiple sample using the DNAPL protocols looking especially for the source of
continuing surface dioxin contamination in Budd Inlet, perhaps from the Cascade Pole dredged
material. 
2. The plan should focus dredging the areas with the highest level of contamination regardless of
whether they are in our outside the navigation channel- its all part of the Port's responsibility. 


